Tuesday, September 18, 2018

Today, after school, we’ll have our Author’s Anonymous information meeting in the library. Please join
us!

GSA in Mr. Stair’s class after school today. We hope to see you there.

Come and gain College Knowledge in the Career Center by signing up for College Visits! Grand Canyon
University will be visiting on September 27 during NESIKA.. Sign up to receive a College Visits Pass in
NAVIANCE- Click COLLEGES Home, Scroll down to COLLEGE VISITS, Click on The COLLEGE that you are
interested in, then Click REGISTER.

Drama Club: Reminder that the first rehearsal for Peter and the Starcatcher is today after school -
2:30pm in the Little Theatre. There is a mandatory meet and greet for all tech, ensemble and their
families at 7:00pm - Little Theatre. Our next general club meeting is Tuesday, September 25th. Please
come to find out about Washington State Thespians, Hear My Voice, Improv and workshops coming up!
Latin image is having their first meeting on Thursday September 20th, after school in room C112. There
will be food! Everyone is welcome! AHi NOS VEMOS!

Hello Freshmen Boys & Girls! This is EHS Cheer, and we have some very exciting news to announce! This
year we will be having a freshmen only cheer team called GOLD SQUAD that will cheer for varsity
basketball games in the winter. If you are interesting in joining cheer, please come to the information
meeting THIS THURSDAY at 2:05 pm in room C303 or pick up a packet in the office!

The Youth Development Program is back! Don’t miss out and visit Career Center to get the application.
Due September 21.

Are you interested in a future career in the Trades? Join the TRADE Up Field Trip to Cascade High School
on October 3. Get a firsthand look into careers in Construction, Aerospace, Mechanics and more. Tour
equipment and participate in activities. Pick up Field Trip Forms in the Career Center TODAY.

Hopefully you have all marked your calendars for the homecoming dance coming up on Saturday
September 29th! Our dance, "a walk down the Las Vegas strip", will be held in the gym from 7pm-10pm.
Attire for the dance is Semi-Formal. Stay tuned for when tickets go on sale. When they do, they will be
S5 with ASB and $10 without. Along with games, food, and dancing, we will also reveal your 2018
Homecoming King and Queen during the dance! You wanna know? You gotta go!

If you are planning on bringing a guest who is not an EHS student to the dance, you must grab a guest
form from the office and have it filled out and turned in to the office by this Wednesday the 26th!

DECA Kick-off meeting for ALL DECA Members on Wednesday, September 19th in Room B-315 at 2:15.
Also, if you are not currently in DECA Classes, but want to join DECA, you must come to the DECA Kickoff
meeting to get membership information and paperwork.

We want your voice! All students are invited to visit the ASB office in the cafeteria to express their
opinions, provide suggestions, and ask questions regarding our school. The ASB office is open during
both lunches on Tuesday and Thursday, as well as 2:05-2:30 on Monday-Friday.

Girls interested in playing softball this year . . . please join us in the weight room on Tuesdays and
Thursdays from 2:15 to 3:30pm for workouts!

Congratulations to singles players Eyler Anderson, Abe Affholter and Grant Mueller and the doubles
team of Aaron Robertson / Daniel Woodard for their wins against Marysville Pilchuck. Good luck to the
JV team today against Cavalero at Clark Park

Today in Sports:

Volleyball vs Archbishop Murphy at 7:00
Girls Soccer at Archbishop Murphy at 6:00



